
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 

For the STUDENTS: 
 
Hello, Students! My name is Ms. Rice and I 
will be one of your teachers this school year. 
I am beyond excited to start working with 
you all. I know we are going to have a great 
learning experience together!  
 
I am going to do my best to make this 
school year fun and exciting for you. With 
that being said, I would love if you promised 
me you will give your all during our time 
working together. I want you to be the best 
version of yourself that you can be! We will 
continue to get to know each other more 
during our first couple weeks of school. I 
hope you are just as excited as I am! Enjoy 
your last few days of summer  
 

Kindly,  
Ms. Rice 

For the PARENTS/GUARDIANS: 
 
Hello, Parents/Guardians! My name is Kalie Rice and I 
will be your child’s special education teacher for the 
2022-2023 school year. I am returning to the LDSD as 
the middle school emotional support teacher.  
 
I have been teaching emotional support since 2019.  I 
completed my first year and a half of teaching as an 
elementary emotional support teacher within the 
Perkiomen Valley School District, and then I had the 
opportunity to move up to the middle school level 
during the 2020-2021 school year. I then moved to 
the LDMS half way through the year and I have been 
working at LD since. I have a passion for working with 
children, and I am excited to help them grow – no 
matter what school I am working in. 
 
If you have any questions during our time working 
together, please do not hesitate to reach out   
 
Kindly,  
Ms. Rice 

 

Contact Me 

 

Email: krice@ldsd.org - School Phone: (717) 566-5310 

 

 

 

 

 

MS. RICE 
 

My Favorites 
 
Food: Crab Legs 
 
Book: Out of My Mind  
 
Subject: Writing  
 
Color: Yellow 
 
Season: SUMMER! 

 
 

 
 

mailto:krice@ldsd.org
https://www.google.com/search?sxsrf=ALeKk00paUVt6yQYmowICsRd4Gt99GS6gA%3A1614223360320&ei=ABg3YPmGE9yg5NoPvMKEsAw&q=ldms+hummelstown+phone+number&oq=ldms+hummelstown+phone+number&gs_lcp=Cgdnd3Mtd2l6EAM6BwgAEEcQsAM6BAgjECdQ9CNY-TRgzTZoAnACeACAAWuIAbcIkgEEMTIuMZgBAKABAaoBB2d3cy13aXrIAQjAAQE&sclient=gws-wiz&ved=0ahUKEwj5huvPioTvAhVcEFkFHTwhAcYQ4dUDCA0&uact=5

